
 
 

 

 

Welcome to Neighborhood Primary Care, 

 

We are excited that you have chosen us for your medical needs. Here is some 

information that you will find helpful: 

 

 

 Bring Photo ID and insurance card to every appointment 

 

 Bring a pharmacy printout of medication list or current medication bottles 

 

 At initial visit, bring a list of all doctors you have seen in your adult life (not 

just primary care physicians. 

 

 Be on time to your appointment (If 15 minutes late you may be rescheduled) 

 

 Missing 3 appointments without calling may cause you to be discharged from 

Primary Care (reschedule!) 

 

 

 

Thank you so much!! 

 

Primary Care Staff 

 

 


